
General Order 
Department of Fire & EMS 

G.O. #: 5-02-22 
 
 

Subject:   EMS Notifications     
 
Date:    May 27, 2022 
 
Authority:  Director Michael W. Robinson/MWR 
 
  

 First and foremost, I would like the thank David Coe and Jeff Fleming for 
all their tireless work over the years as the lead EMS training and operations 
personnel for Carroll County through CCVESA. As you are aware, Carroll County 
has hired an EMS Officer that is working for Carroll County Department of Fire 
and EMS. EMS Officer Michael Stoner has been transitioning with David and Jeff 
and will now be the point of contact for all EMS functions within Carroll County.  
Please direct any questions or requests to the EMS Officer from this point forward. 
These questions and/or requests shall include but are not limited to: 

 
• EMS training related questions 
• EMS certification questions 
• EMS affiliation questions or requests 
• EMS operations questions 
 Request for reroute 
 Infection Control issues 
 Protocol variation notifications 
 Any other EMS operational questions  

 
  
   Once again thank you Dave and Jeff for all that you have done. CCDFEMS 
Officer can be reached at: 
 

E-Mail: mstoner@carrollcountymd.gov 
  Cell Phone: 667-367-7457 
  Or Via TG-B4 during work week 

mailto:mstoner@carrollcountymd.gov

